Capital Committee Minutes for October 16, 2012 Butterick Building Senior Center

Present: Bob Brown, Pat Fox, Joe Sova, Scott Moroney, John Kilcoyne, Michael Murphy, Mike Rivers Meeting started at 6:00 PM

- Elected Bob Brown Chairman, Pat Fox as Vice Chairman and Mike Murphy as Clerk.
- Discussed FY14 budget calendar.
- Discussed capital articles for the November town meeting.
- Members of the Senior Center Design and Building committee (Maureen Cranson, Jack Chandler and other members) provided an update on the proposed senior center. They requested \$410,000 for an OPM Owners Project Manager and an architect.

The meeting ended at approximately 6:50 PM